From: Osaka-Kobe, AmConGen <AOK@state.gov>

**Sent:** Friday, May 15, 2020 1:05 AM

To: Xu, Han

**Cc:** Osaka-Kobe, AmConGen

**Subject:** Re: Your Deposition Reservation 5/11 - 6/3/2020

## [EXTERNAL]

Dear Ms. Xu.

Thank you very much for your clarification.

As our website indicates, because of the unpredictable nature of this pandemic, we are not sure when/how we would resume our regular operation yet. We would have to ask you to be patient, check our website frequently for our operation status and let us know of your preferable deposition dates when we resume our normal operation.

We apologize for the inconvenience it might cause you and appreciate your patience.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

American Citizen Services/mw

U.S. CONSULATE GENERAL OSAKA-KOBE

11-5 Nishitenma 2-chome | Kita-ku, Osaka 530-8543 | Japan

Phone: +81 6 6315 5900 | Fax: +81 6 6315 5914

U.S. Embassy & Consulates in Japan | U.S. Department of State

List of Embassy Holidays

Taking Depositions in Japan

